
From: Soura, Christian
To: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2013 12:41:57 PM
Subject: Minnesota's SmART Program

Sam,
 
                Through a fluke of timing, I was talking to Minnesota’s Deputy Commissioner for Administration a few 
minutes ago.  I mentioned our meeting this morning, and noted this report about their Small Agency Resource Team 
(SmART):
 
http://mn.gov/admin/images/Report_SMART_Program.pdf
 
                This might be helpful for your project.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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